
 

 
P.O.BOX : 3442, Tel : 7436600, Fax: 7436650, Ajman, UAE 

 
CD. NO. 100/23                                                                                                                                 Date: 28 /12 /2023 

 

NEW YEAR HOLIDAY  
 

 

Dear Parent,  
 

This is to inform you that the office will remain closed on Monday, 1st January 2024, on account 

of New Year. The office will resume on Tuesday, 2nd January 2024. 

 
 

WISH YOU ALL A HAPPY & Prosperous 
‘”NEW YEAR” 

 

Thanking you, 

With regards, 

 

 

 

Dr. S. J. JACOB 

(Principal) 
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